The CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH

“THE WORLD’S MOST FAMOUS BEACH”

Police Department
April 25, 2018 “Protecting Our Great City”

Mr. Larry Beal
200 N. Clara Avenue
Deland, FL 32720

Dear Mr. Beal,

This year the City of Daytona Beach and the Daytona International Speedway will be
hosting a Truck Meet Event within the city limits of Daytona Beach. This event is scheduled for
June 1 -3, 2018 and is expected to bring several thousand visitors to our beaches. It is
understood that this event also conflicts with several of the Volusia County School’s Graduations
that are scheduled to be held at the Ocean Center, 101 N. Atlantic Ave.

In response to these events being held within the same weekend, the Daytona Beach
Police Department is requesting school officials, parents, and participants to utilize the Main
Street Bridge to assist in maintaining efficient traffic movement. Please note that there will be no
trucks allowed over the Main Street Bridge. The Daytona Beach Police Department will have
officers posted on each side of the Main Street Bridge to monitor and prevent traffic congestion.
In addition the Emergency Operation Center will be open to answer calls during this time frame
at 386-671-5555.

It is our request for this information to be disseminated to the schools and parents that
would be impacted during this time frame. If you can accommodate this request it would be
greatly appreciated. If there are any questions or concerns please feel free to contact my office at
386-671-5102 or the Event Planning Officer at Mehalkom(@dbpd.us.

Sincerely,

/”’C“//

Craig A. Capri,
Chief of Police
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